
 

 

 

 

To:   AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Hospital Providers 

Date:  April 16, 2025 

 

Important Reminder:  Timely submission of the DHS – MA112 form for newborns 

 

As you are aware, newborns of mothers who are active AmeriHealth Caritas PA members are 

not automatically enrolled in Medical Assistance (MA) at birth. 

 

Therefore, to avoid unnecessary delays in the newborn’s enrollment in MA, when an 

AmeriHealth Caritas PA member delivers, the hospital must complete and follow all 

instructions/time-lines that are outlined in the Pennsylvania Department of Human Services 

(DHS) MA-112 form. The newborn cannot be enrolled in AmeriHealth Caritas PA until DHS 

opens a case and lists him/her as eligible for MA.   

The DHS MA-112 form can be found on our website at www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com 

→Providers→Resources→Provider Forms 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-

521-6007 or your Provider Account Executive. 

 

http://www.amerihealthcaritaspa.com/

